
Library Trustees Meeting 
February 3, 2010

Present: Judy Kmon, Francine Lozeau, Marjorie Carr, Library Director 
There were no members of the public in attendance. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:10 PM. 

Minutes from the January 11th meeting were approved as written. 

Judy made a motion to accept a gift of $135.00 from the Enfield Lioness Club 
for large print books and magazines and a $50.00 matching grant from the 
Exxon Mobil Corporation (to match a previous gift from John Roorbach). 
Francine seconded the motion. The motion passed. 

Mrs. Carr is waiting to hear from Allan Treadwell on the cost of replacing back 
up batteries for the computers. They need to be replaced now. 

The preschool Story Time is going well. Both parents and children are 
enjoying the themed stories and related activities. Story Time will continue 
through the month of February, take a break in March, and resume in April. 

On February 13th the library staff will host the annual Valentine celebration. 
Refreshments will be served to patrons that day. 

Circulation for the month of January was 2851 with 161 patrons using the 
public computers and wireless service. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:23 PM. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Francine Lozeau 


